
 

ATTENTION! 
Coronavirus / COVID-19 Cancellation Notice 

 

All Free English Salisbury classes have been 

cancelled for the remainder of this school year: 

 

Thursday March 19th – NO CLASSES – Cancelled 

Thursday March 26th – NO CLASSES – Cancelled 

Thursday April 2nd – NO CLASSES – Cancelled 

Thursday April 9th – NO CLASSES – Cancelled 

 

Classes will begin again September 10, 2020 

www.FreeEnglishSalisbury.org 
 


